
On February 23, we hosted a Town Hall meeting regarding Penfield
Pavilion with representatives from the Town and FEMA to answer
questions surrounding the Notice of Violation on the pavilion and
the contaminated soil beneath the building.   

Linked below is the slide deck presentation and a recording of the
entire meeting. There were an estimated 200 people who
attended or tuned in remotely and many questions were
submitted. 

Residents asked for a centralized location for all information on
Penfield. In addition to information on the town hall meeting, linked
below are critical documents referenced, as well as past town
meetings and updates. 

 

DOCUMENTATION

 
SLIDE DECK PRESENTATION

TOWN HALL VIDEO
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Pe2KhzN2hsg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Pe2KhzN2hsg
https://fairfieldct.org/filestorage/10726/15800/17963/128701/Penfield_Pavilion_-_Public_Meeting_Powerpoint_2-23-23.pdf
https://youtu.be/Pe2KhzN2hsg

